13.

PROJECT FUNDS CARRY FORWARD
—ART INLOCAL AREA

Officer responsible Writer
Community Advocate, Beckenham Nick Chapman, Community Advocate

Corporate Plan Output: Community Board Project Funds

The purpose of this report is to recommend that Council be requested to authorise the
carry-forward of a $3,000 1999/2000 Project Fund allocation for art in public places.

The Board resolved that this allocation be used for a piece of art work to be installed in
Addington. The Addington Business Association were to identify a suitable location
and piece of art.

The Art in Public Places Committee has now advised that the sum of $3,000 would not,
on its own, be sufficient to provide a worthwhile sculpture. An amount of between
$10,000 and $20,000 would be required. In discussion with the Business Association it
has been agreed that there is insufficient time before the end of this financial year to
raise the additional funding required, and that even with additional time it is unlikely
that sufficient funding could be achieved by the Business Association. Alternative
means of enhancing the environment are being investigated but no firm proposals are
yet available, and accordingly, acarry forward is requested.

Recommendation:  That Board Project Funds of $15,000 allocated to “Art in Local Aread”

be carried forward to 2000/2001.

Chairman’s
Recommendation:  Not seen by Chairman.



